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 “Work Comp Coverage for Members at Cost” 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Member, 

 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and your business faring well in 

these challenging times in which we live.  Please know and be assured that your association and your 
work comp program, the Automotive Aftermarket Fund (AAF), are in full operation and here to serve 
you. Our aftermarket industry is included on the list of essential businesses and that includes AAAS. 
Your association and the Fund are here and ready to support you, our member, in the manner you 
deserve and have come to expect. 

 
Please know we are in this together as we have always been, and nothing changes as we now 

face unprecedented challenges.  These next weeks and possibly months will be difficult. If you or 
your company needs any assistance from us, please do not hesitate to reach out. We are here to 
support you. Everything remains in place to take proper care of an employee unfortunate enough to 
have a work related injury during these trying times. Also, while we have heard of some businesses 
doing extraordinarily well, we have also heard from some who unfortunately have seen a drop off in 
business. If you find yourself facing a cash flow issue, please reach out to Randal Ward or Abbie 
Lamborne. We will do all in our capability to work with you and support you.  

 
Thank you so much for your membership in the association and participation in your member 

owned work comp program!  
 
Take care and be well. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Randal H. Ward, CAE 
Fund Administrator 
 
 
 
Contact Information:  
AAF: 
Randal Ward – 334.834.1848 or randal@aaas.us 
Abbie Lamborne – 334.834.1848 or abbie@aaas.us 
 
Sedgwick: 
First Report of Injury – 800.277.7500 or firstreport-al-bir@yorkrsg.com   
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